
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                                 
 

           3rd March 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The school choir have been invited to sing at the forthcoming Mothering Sunday Service on 

Sunday 15th March at 9.15am at St. Andrew’s Church, Temple Grafton. 

 

During the family service, to which you are all warmly invited, small posies of flowers will be 

presented to all mums by the children, which we hope to make in school.     
 

Would you please return the slip letting us know if your child is able to come along on that 

date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Hendry 

Head Teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child…………………………………………………………………………….will/will not be available to sing in the choir 

at the family service on Sunday 15th March at 9.15am.         
 

Signed……………………………………………………….                   

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


